
 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
The Cyprus Securities and Exchange Commission wishes to inform the investors that 
when they visit a discussion forum on the Internet to be very careful of the possibility that 
some people might suggest/recommend a purchase or a sale of a particular share(s), with 
the ultimate goal of taking advantage of the share’s price variation caused by their 
suggestion.       
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This unofficial English text is for information purposes only.  
The official text is in the Greek language. 


	ANNOUNCEMENT

